
From:  Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>

Sent time:  11/08/2018 11:59:46 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center CEQA
 

Hello Mindy,
 
I left you a VM and wanted to follow up with an email so that you have my contact information handy. I’m the project manager
working on the EIR for the Hollywood Center EIR. I was hoping we could have a quick conversation regarding the project status
and next steps, and be sure you have the information you need to transition into the project. I look forward to connecting and
working with you!
 
Thank you,
 
Addie Farrell
Senior Managing Associate
ESA | Environmental Science Associates 
80 South Lake Avenue, Suite 570
Pasadena, CA 91101
626.204.6170 main | 626.714.4610 direct | 626.204.6171 fax
afarrell@esassoc.com | www.esassoc.com

Follow us on Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn
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